
 

         Newsletter - Friday 16th June 

School Diary for Week Ahead  

Mon 19th 
June 

Year 2 PE lesson 
Year 4 Swimming lesson 
AM Zoolab visit nursery and reception class 

Tues 20th 
June 

Year 3 and 4 PE lesson 
AM 5 year olds NHS dental survey 
Football after school club 3:15 - 4:15pm  

Wed 21st 
June  

Year 6 PE lesson 
 

Thur 22nd 
June  

Reception class, year 5  PE lesson 
Multiskills after school club 3:15 - 4:15pm  

Fri 23rd 
June 

Year 1 PE Lesson 
Cooking lesson for selected year 4 pupils 

. 
 
 

Reception  Tia-Louise Jury 
Year 1        Lexie-Mae Lee 
Year 2        Leo Zachert 

Year 3        Joe Parkin 
Year 4        Abigail Finch 
Year 5        Jessica Deacon 
Year 6        Matthew Evans  

         Willington Primary School 

Mr Littlefair’s 

Sports Star 
Award  

 

McKenzie 
Hauxwell 

Reception 

Summer Holiday Trips 2017 
Do you fancy taking the children on a trip this summer? 

Then look no further check out what our PSA has to offer! 
The Forbidden Corner - Thursday 10th August 

£3 per person, under 5’s free 
Depart at 10:30am and pickup from venue at 4:00pm.  

Price includes coach, entrance fee & packed lunch 
Beamish - Thursday 17th August 

£3 per person, under 5’s free 
Depart at 10:00am and pickup from venue at 4:00pm 
Price includes coach, entrance fee & packed lunch 

Hardwick Park 
Blockbuster Movie Trail, Mini Beast Hunt and Lady Bird 

Circus - Thursday 24th August 
£3 per person, under 5’s free 

Depart at 10:00am and pickup from venue at 3:00pm 
All trips will have local pick up points 

THE IMPORTANT BIT - HOW TO BOOK! 
Please telephone 01388 746414 

Select option 2 for the PSA / leave message 
Please leave a message stating your name, contact  

number and how many seats you require. PLEASE NOTE 
there are a limited number of seats available and trips  

operate on a first come, first served basis - Don’t miss out 
on these fantastic offers! 

ALL bookings must be made via the above system. 

ALL trips must be booked and paid for before FRIDAY 
7th JULY 2017 

Year 2 Discover Plant Life 
Year 2 started their topic on plants this week by exploring 

our grounds to determine what type of trees, wild and         
garden plants we have in school. The children found lots of 
wild plants and had fun exploring the sensory garden! They 

were particularly intrigued by the ‘lambs ears’ plants and 
described them as super soft. However, they were not so 

sure about the smell of the ‘curry’ plant!  

Attendance League 
1st  Squarepants FC Y5 
2nd  Woof Athletic Rec 

3rd Menace City Y6 

Holiday Playscheme- Lydia St Methodist Church 
 Monday 7th, 14th, 21st August 

Tuesday 8th, 15th and 22nd August 
10am - 1pm 50p per child 

Sessions include arts, crafts and games activities. 
Lunch is included. 

Parents and carers welcome 
Under 5’s welcome but must be accompanied by an adult 

for the duration of the session.  
Please follow the booking and payment instructions for trips 

above. Thank you.  

June is a critical time to remind  
everybody of the importance of being 

safe around water, as children prepare 
to launch themselves into the school 

summer holidays, and everyone plans 
to take some time enjoying the  

summer, often by water of some  
description, from paddling pools to the 

beach. We have various resources on our school website 
www.willington.durham.sch.uk you can access.  

 

SPOT  Spot the dangers - Look for dangers when
  ever you are near the water.  
ADVICE Take advice - Read the signs, ask life 
  guards and adults.  
FRIEND Go with a friend - Always go with friends 
  or family, it’s more fun and they can help in 
  an emergency.  
EMERGENCY Learn what to do in an emergency - Call 
  999 and shout for help. Never go into the 
  water to help someone.  


